
 

River Road neighbors are invited to weigh in on location and design 

of new school 

View this email in your browser  

  

 

Please Join Us:  

River Road School Design Meeting Sept. 25 

 

 

  
Dear River Road Neighbors,  

  

The design process for the new River Road/El Camino del Río Elementary School 

building is underway. The second of two public meetings is coming up on 

September 25.  

  

The new school is currently scheduled to break ground in 2015 and open in fall 

2016. This schedule depends on having the location and configuration of the new 

school building finalized in the coming weeks.  

 

Neighbors are cordially invited to attend and provide input. We hope to see you 

http://us2.campaign-archive2.com/?u=9d7f2a5fa857a1e5dc153421d&id=4895a0dc73&e=f67e1718c5
http://www.4j.lane.edu/communications/bond/news/riverroad/


 

there! 

  

New School Design Open House 

Thursday, September 25, 5:30–7 p.m. 

River Road/El Camino del Río Elementary School 

120 W. Hilliard Lane, in the cafeteria 

  

5:30 p.m. Open house begins 

6:00 p.m. Presentation & discussion 

7:00 p.m. Ending time 

  

Get an update on design progress.  

Share your comments and ask questions.  

Visit with the architects and other design team members. 

  

Learn More: 

• Join the mailing list for school design news by 

emailing riverroaddesign@4j.lane.edu 

• Watch for updates at www.4j.lane.edu/bond  

• Call 4J Communications at 541-790-7737 

  

Get More Bond News 

 

Subscribe to 4J School News Emails  

 

Like 4J on Facebook 
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